
 
 
 
 

Parent Carers Together 

Feedback Form 
 

Name:  Louise Middleton 
 
Meeting description: SEND Annual Survey 
 
Where was meeting held: via Teams 
 
Date of meeting: 4th May 
 
Start & finish time: 14:00-16:00 
 
Any future meeting dates, if known:  
 

 

Feedback can be in any format; it should contain important points that came out of the meeting, your 

opinions, any related work that you think overlaps, action points that you might be involved with, any 

areas of concern.  This will be shared with all PCT reps and committee. 

Please email to bethcallis@parentcarerstogether.org.uk within 2 weeks of meeting 

 

FEEDBACK & COMMENTS (please use further pages if necessary) 

We first met on 28th April to discuss the first draft of the SEND survey.  At that meeting we covered the broad areas 

we wanted the survey to cover.  There was a focus on ‘I’ statements.  We stated then that there needed to be a 

young person’s version of the survey, as well as a parent/carers & a professional version.  At this time there was an 

action for Lindsey Sloan to look at the 4 areas of the PfA pathway and forward question to Claire O’Brien. 

We met on the 4th to look at and discuss the next steps for the survey.   Claire O’Brien will then produce a draft 

survey. 

We discussed the format and scoring, the use of emoticons and a possible number scoring.  We discussed how this 

was going to be advertised to gain as much reach as possible.  We listed various youth groups that could help with 

advertising the cyp version.  There was a discussion about incentivising young people and parents to respond to the 

survey.  With people being put into a draw to get vouchers, for example. 

We tidied up some of the questions and areas for the parent survey.  That their needed to be specific questions 

focussed at different Key Stages and post 16.  That post 16 questions should not have an education focus. 
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